
Tips from 
the police
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Beware of robbery

Recently, several persons 
from Eastern Europe have 
been robbed of their money 
which happened when they 
were on the road in a car or in 
a truck. The Dutch Police 
therefore provides the 
following tips and warnings.
1.            Do not take large sums 
of money in cash. Pay in a 
digital format if it concerns a 
large sum of money!

2.            The perpetrators 
sometimes ask after money 
and they say they want to 
check it.
3.            There are incidents in 
which the perpetrators pose 
as police officers. If you have 
to stop, the Dutch Police have 
a stopping sign with 
illuminated letters either in 
the car or on top of the car. 
Police officers generally wear 

a uniform.
4.           Are you not sure? Or 
have you been robbed? 
Immediately call 112!
5.            If you have any 
information which is helpful to 
the Police for the 
investigations into these 
robberies? Please call the 
Police on 0900-8844 or make 
an anonymous call on 
0800-7000.


